
Wednesday 29th November 2023

Infant Nativity Story

Dear Parents and Carers,

We have been busy planning a performance of the ‘Nativity Story’ for the Infant year groups (R,
1 and 2).

In Religious Education the children will be looking at the Nativity story, so all of our learning will
link to our performance. The children will perform the Nativity story in the school hall, and this
year we would like to invite parents into school to watch.

With the hall being small we are only able to invite 2 adults per child for each of the two
performances. (Non-school siblings are welcome and are the parent's responsibility at all
times). If other family members (maximum of 2 people) would like to attend, they will need to
attend on the other performance day, from which you decide as parents to attend.

The performance dates and times are as follows;

Monday 11th December at 2pm

Tuesday 12th December at 9am

If you would NOT like your child to take part in the Nativity please email the school office at
adminoffice@sopley.hants.sch.uk as soon as possible.

Please note photos and videos must not be taken during the performances. We appreciate
that parents find this difficult but we have children who cannot be photographed and even
subtle filming is not permissible and you will be spoken to and asked to stop. There will be an
opportunity to take a photo of your own child at the end of the performance.

Thank you for your continued support,
Infant Years Teaching Team
The Federation of Burley and Sopley Primary Schools
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